
Introduction: Me GL Mashilela - new Fedusa Free State 

Chairperson 
 

The PSA is pleased to announce and introduce Me GL Mashilela as the 

newly appointed Fedusa Free State Chairperson.  

 

Me Mashilela is a dedicated PSA shop steward at the National District 

Hospital in Bloemfontein and has also served as the Free State Gender 

Coordinator in Fedusa. Her commitment to supporting PSA members 

has been greatly appreciated, and the PSA extends congratulations to 

her on this new role. 

 

Me Mashilela is thanked for her continuous efforts in assisting members 

and the PSA looks forward to her continued leadership in this capacity. 

 

For enquiries or assistance, please contact the PSA Provincial Office in 

Bloemfontein: (051) 403 1300 / 051 403 1315 / psa.bloem@psa.co.za. 
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